
 

 

NEW SECURITY FEE 

 

Dear Members, 

This past year we significantly increased security at Aventura Chabad. We hired a private security 
company that provides armed security guards exclusively, with more hours and training. We are 
also investing in supplies and training for our team of security volunteers.  

We must continue to invest in our security measures for the safety of our community. This comes 
with a high financial cost that the synagogue cannot carry on its own. We need your help. 

As a result of the enhanced security measures, we are assessing an annual $300 security fee per 
family and a $180 security fee for individuals. Your contribution enables us to implement, maintain 
and augment security measures in the Synagogue.  

With Hashem’s help, we will continue to work to ensure that our Synagogue is safe and secure. 

Thank you for your support and partnership. 

With wishes for a Sweet, New Year, 

Sincerely,  

Jacob Serfati 
George Hanz 
Roland Faith 
Leibel Bonnardel 
Stanley Singer 
Executive Board of Directors 
Aventura Chabad 
 


